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To the Florida Public Service Commission:

Solar power just makes sense. Given that the technology has decreased in price so dramatically and
increased in efficiency, it is time to seriously invest in our future with this clean, renewable technology.
Florida is the sunshine state, so let the sun shine and produce power!

| urge you to create true incentives for alternative energy microgrids to offer secure, decentralize power
to our communities.

Thank you for your consideration.

A Naples, FL resident for 30 years.

Karen Bonnell
Singer, teacher, writer, caregiver advocate



